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The Lotus Flower would like to thank the Presbyterian Church USA and 
Operation Hope Australia.  Because of their incredible support, we have been 
able to continue our mission and vision to provide necessary programs, like 
the Girls’ Hygiene Educational Program, to women and girls living in 
displacement.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your support! 
 

 

 



 
1 http://files.unicef.org/publications/files/Progress_on_Sanitation_and_Drinking_Water_2015_Update_.pdf  

http://files.unicef.org/publications/files/Progress_on_Sanitation_and_Drinking_Water_2015_Update_.pdf
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